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State issues mandate for closures and modifications of previously-opened 

businesses, including restaurants and bars 

WESTMINSTER, Calif. - The State of California has announced a mandate to close indoor 

operations for the following business sectors, effective immediately and for at least three 

weeks: 

 

 Restaurants 

 Wineries and tasting rooms 

 Movie theaters  

 Family entertainment centers such as bowling alleys, miniature golf, batting cages and 

arcades 

 Zoos and museums 

 Cardrooms 

 

All bars, brewpubs, breweries, and pubs must close both indoor and outdoor operations. 

 

Restaurants in Westminster interested in providing outdoor dining may apply for a temporary 

outdoor dining permit. For more information, contact the city’s Planning Division at (714) 548-

3247 or visit the city’s website for an application. 

 

The modification of operations in business sectors is part of the State of California’s “Resilience 

Roadmap,” aimed at eventually lifting the stay-at-home order currently in place.  

 

For additional information and the latest updates, visit the City’s dedicated coronavirus 

webpage at https://projectwestminster.com/coronavirus-updates. 
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